
 
 

 
 

Hello! 

 

You may have received a notice asking you to review your eligibility for the Student Health 

Benefit Plan (SHBP) for the Spring 2024 semester. This is a correctional notice to clear up 

any potential confusion caused by the previous email. 

 

The University of Minnesota requires all international students and their dependents to 

purchase the University-sponsored Student Health Benefit Plan (SHBP). You should see 

the fee for the SHBP along with either the Student Services Fee (SSF) or the BHS 

Extended Coverage Fee on your account to confirm that you are enrolled for the semester. 

If you do not see these fees on your account, please contact us at the Office of Student 

Health Benefits. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Office of Student Health Benefits 

University of Minnesota 

410 Church Street SE, N323 

Minneapolis, MN 55455 

Phone: 612-624-0627 or 1-800-232-9017 

Fax: 612-626-5183 or 1-800-624-9881 

umshbo@umn.edu | www.shb.umn.edu 
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